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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1371 transfers the Office of Homeland Security from the Oklahoma Department of 

Emergency Management to the Department of Public Safety. The measure also requires the 

Homeland Security Advisor to possess or obtain federally recognized clearances as appropriate 

to perform the duties of the position. The measure also specifies that all positions and personnel 

of the Office of Homeland Security shall be exempt from the full-time employee limit of the 

Department of Public Safety. 
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